

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

13th February 2023

Earthquake Appeal February 2023

Non-uniform Day on Friday 17th February

Dear Parents/Carers,

The news of the recent earthquakes in Turkey and Syria have been distressing to see. Reports now suggest that more than 28,000 have been killed, and many thousands more injured. These figures continue to rise.

In response, Parkland will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 17th February and we are asking families to donate to the appeal. We will donate via the British Red Cross. The teams continue to support with search and rescue, providing essential aid and supporting the wounded. Please send in any donations this Friday morning. There will be buckets around school or children may take money into class to give to their teacher. We suggest a donation of £1, but there is no obligation to donate.

We will talk to pupils this coming week to ensure they understand what is happening in the news and discuss why the appeal is so important.

Below is a link for discussions you may have at home:

Turkey earthquake: Rescue services helping after huge quakes - CBBC Newsround

We hope you will join us to support this cause.

Yours sincerely

Andrews

Mrs J Andrews Headteacher

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Tel: 0116 278 2142









Registered in England No. 8104111